

Peter McCallion
Clerk to the Committee for Education
Room 375a
Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw
Stormont
BELFAST
BT4 3XX

Tel No: (028) 9127 9849 Fax No: (028) 9127 9100

Email: veronica.bintley@deni.gov.uk

Your ref: PMcC/SMcG/1141

5 February 2014

Dear Peter

RAISE PAPER - PARENT COUNCILS

Thank you for your letter of 24 January.

The Department understands that School Boards in Scotland were formerly composed of a Head Teacher, one staff member, a local councillor and parents until The Scottish Schools Parental Involvement Act 2006 replaced them with Parent Councils. Parent Councils consist of parents, teachers and co-opted members only. The responsibilities of these Parents Councils are limited because the relevant education authority retains control over most aspects of school management including financial management. It would not therefore be feasible to replace school Boards of Governors in the north of Ireland with Parent Councils of a similar type and form without major changes in the current system of administration.

Yours sincerely

Veronica

VERONICA BINTLEY Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer